

Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone & Alderman Ben Ewen-Campen invite you to a 6th community meeting to discuss the landscape management plan for the rehabilitation of

Prospect Hill Park



Monday, January 28, 2019 from 6-8 pm Somerville High School Cafeteria

Please visit:

https://www.somervillema.gov/prospecthillpark

for project updates and detailed tree removal and planting information.



For more information, contact Luisa Oliveira at LOliveira@somervillema.gov

The City of Somerville is on Facebook & Twitter.

